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BBHHS Alumni Association Dues Form

Due to the increased cost to produce and mail the Pollen Count & Winter Newsletter, we regret we have to increase the
cost of alumni dues. The Pollen Count will only be sent to those alumni who pay their dues or are lifetime members.
Starting in December of 2015, the Winter Newsletter will be Online Only at the BBHHS Alumni Association website:
www.bbhesd.org. We are located on the Home page at the bottom under Community. Our dues are very reasonable and
we hope your enjoyment of both publications will encourage you to pay your alumni dues. Thank You.

Lifetime Memberships were no longer offered after 1983.

Please make check payable to: BBHHS Alumni Association, 6380 Mill Road, Broadview Hts., OH 44147
$5.00 per year or 5 years for $20.00

Total Enclosed $
(Please Do Not Make the Check Out to the Pollen Count)

PAYMENT MUST BE RECEIVED BY 2/28 TO RECEIVE A POLLEN COUNT - No Exceptions!

PLEASE PRINT ALL INFORMATION

Name: Maiden Name:

Year Graduated: Address:

City, State, & Zip Code: New Address? Yes___ No___
Home Phone Number: Cell Phone Number:

E-mail Address:

Would you like your e-mail address published in the Pollen Count? Yes No

News for the Pollen Count — (Use a separate sheet if necessary)




